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Multi-faith Youth Conference 2018 - The Next Step to Achieving Peace

The Toowoomba Youth Peace Group, with seven young members, worked towards the same
goal of building peace within the community. After months of planning and hard work, the
successful Toowoomba Youth Peace Conference, which was organized by the group, took
place on 13 October 2018. The youth conference attracted many people of all ages from
across Toowoomba.

The key theme of the day was ‘What We Influence
vs. What Influences Us' and was aimed at high
school students. The day consisted of inspiring
guest speakers from across the region including
Quinn MacDonald (Yr 11, Harristown State High
School) and Naz Gul Nazari (Yr10, Centenary
State High School). The day also included interesting
activities and workshops with a showcase of
beautiful artworks.

Following up on the conference, an art competition was
infroduced. Many amazing artworks were received from
people of all ages with prizes for first second and third.
The artworks were displayed on the conference day and
the top five were voted by the attendees on how well
they expressed what living in harmony looks like in
today’s world.

With experience, we are looking forward to improving future
youth conferences to attract the youth of our region and to
further promotion of our annual art competition. We hope to
encourage more people to take steps towards building
peace through our efforts of integrating and connecting the
future leaders of our community.

To keep updated, check out our social media accounts

— Facebook: Toowoomba Youth Peace Group Mahsa Nabizada

- Instagram: thenextstep.twbyouth Grade 8, Fairholme College

—Website: https://thenextstep1twbyouth.wixsite.com/peace thenextstep.twbyouth@gmail.com
Member of Toowoomba Youth Peace Group

Check out more photos on mmc.Toowoomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit
www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.pllc@gmail.com




